their views and COME 1o a decision as to Whether or not to proceed with the proposal.

We will be holding an Extraordinary Meeting on the evening of the 19" September at 7.30 pm in the C de B
Village Hall which will be open to ALL households (C de B and Hampton) as an opportunity of discussing this
initiative. We will be seeking signatories to the petition during September.
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Chairman: Dave Cuthbert, 9 Oakfields Way, Catherine-de-Barnes, Solihull, B91 2TR
Contact: secretary@catney.co.uk

me -tn-Arden Parish Council y

Clerk: Mrs Julie Barnes. Parish Office, Marsh Lane, Hampton-in-Arden, Solih West Midlands B92 OAH

o

: 01675 442017 vw.hamptoninarden.or clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk



